
- promote the reduction and eventual phase-cut o 
substa:-.ces depleting the ozone layer; 

- promote afforestation and agricultural practices 
• in developed and developing countries to arrest 

the increase in atmospheric carbon dioxide and 
halt the 	deterioration of land and water 

• resources; 	• 

- strengthen efforts by developing countries in 
sustainable 	forest 	management 	and 	their 
manufacture and export of higher value-added 
forest products and, in this regard, support the 
activities of the International Tropicl Timber 
Organisation and the Food and Agriculture 
Organisation's Tropical Forestry Action Plan, as 
well as take note of the recommendations of the 
13th Commonwealth Forestry Conference; 

- support activities related to the conservation cf 
biological diversity 	and genetic 	resources, 
including the the conservation of significant 
areas of virgin forest and other protected natural 
habitats; 

- support low-lying and island countries in their 
efforts to protect themselves and their vulnerable 
natural marine ecosystems from the effects of sea 
level rise; 

- discourage and restrict non-sustainable fishing 
practices and seek to ban tangle net and pelagic 
drift net fishing; 

- support efforts to 	prevent marine 	pollution 
including curbing ocean dumping of toxic wastes; 

- strengthen international action to ensure the safe 
management and disposal of hazardous wastes and to 
reduce transboundary movements, particularly to 
prevent dumping in developing countries; 

- participate in relevant international agreements 
relating to the environment and promote new and 
innovative instruments which will attract 
widespread support for protecting the global 
environment; and 

- strengthen national, recional . and international 
institutions 	responsible 	for 	environmental 
protection as well as the promotion cf activa 
programmes on environmental education to heighten 
public awareness and support. 


